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July * 7 * 1933

Prof .lMahindra Gupta,
Govt School of Art
28 Chowringhee
Calcutta

Dear Sir,

On November 17th in Vashington U.S.A, there will take place
the Convention of the Bauner of Peace,dedicated to the promotion
of the Roerich Pact for the preservation of treasures of Art and
Secience.

Knowing of your enlightened moral support of all cultural
undertakings and in particular your enthusiasm for this noble idea
proposed by Prof.de Roerich, we write to request you to kindly
give your message, as well as one on behalf of your Art School.

Several mag-zines in the U.,8.A, and Furope have already decided
to dedicate their Secptember or Yctober issue to this epoch-making
event in the field of humanitarisnism and culture and we would
greatly appreciate if you would also let us know whether perhaps
some of the periodicals with which you are connected, would like
to commemorate this outstanding Convention and should you desire to
have any material, we shall be very glad to supply you with same
on hearing from you,

Y

’

Prof.de Roerich desires me to send you nis best greetings.

In anticipation of the pleasure of your reply and lMessage,
which will be sent immediately to the U.G.A,,

Very cordially yours,




